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1. Bishop-elect Stephen Jensen 
 

Please put the following notice in parish bulletins: 
 

On January 3, 2013, the Holy Father appointed Msgr. Stephen Jensen, Vicar General of 
the Archdiocese of Vancouver, as Bishop of the Diocese of Prince George. The 
ordination and installation of Bishop-elect Jensen will take place on April 2, 2013 at 
Sacred Heart Cathedral. Further information will be communicated as it becomes 
available. 

 
2. Diocesan Administrator 

 
Please put the following notice in parish bulletins: 

 
On January 5, 2013 the Diocesan College of Consultors elected Rev. Richard 
Beaudette, OMI, as Diocesan Administrator. Father Richard assumed responsibility for 
the governance of the Diocese immediately and this will be effective until the 
ordination and installation of Bishop-elect Stephen Jensen on April 2, 2013. 

 
3. Living with Christ Sunday Missals 

 
Please put the following notice in parish bulletins: 

   
Immaculate Conception Parish in Prince George has 50 Living With Christ Sunday 
Missals for sale. If you are interested in purchasing a copy, please contact the parish 
office at 250-964-4898 or icparish@pgdiocese.bc.ca.  
 

4. Confirmation/First Eucharist 
 

Please find attached the 2013 Confirmation/First Eucharist Schedule. This schedule has 
been confirmed with Bishop-elect Jensen. Please contact Mary-Anne Lewis Jamin (250-
964-5644 or majamin@netbistro.com) if there are any further concerns.  

 
 

5. Diocesan Calendar  
 
The January-June Diocesan Calendar is attached. 

mailto:icparish@pgdiocese.bc.ca
mailto:majamin@netbistro.com

